
 

 

  
 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE FOR THE 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING OF THE 

CAROL STREAM PARK DISTRICT, DUPAGE COUNTY, ILLINOIS 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners 
for the Carol Stream Park District, DuPage County, Illinois, scheduled for the 27th 
day of January, 2020, at Fountain View Recreation Center, 910 North Gary Avenue, 
Carol Stream, IL has been cancelled. The next Regular Board Meeting is scheduled on 
February 10, 2020, at 7:00 pm.   

 

 


